



1 April 2020

## Dear Parent/Guardian

## **Remote Learning Provision Surveys**

Please can I ask for your assistance? As part of our ongoing evaluation of remote learning provision, we'd like to collect some constructive feedback about the work being set to date during the COVID-19 lockdown. We have therefore devised a survey to gather both your own views and those of your children. We will use the information gathered from these to inform our discussions and planning for future online provision, should the government announce further periods of lockdown after the Easter break.

I would be grateful if you and your child/children would take just a few minutes of your time to complete the relevant survey (there is one for parents/guardians and one for students) by navigating to the links below and following the onscreen instructions. Each survey should not take longer than a few minutes and they are completely anonymous.

Parent link: <a href="https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BQXNJ5W">https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BQXNJ5W</a>

Student link: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BJ6FCWC

The surveys are live now but will close at **8pm on Thursday 2 April 2020**. Thank you in advance for your assistance with this and your ongoing support for the school as we work together to provide the best possible education for your children.

I trust that this information is clear, but please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any queries.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Gibson Headteacher